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The Westport Police Department is pleased to share the Connecticut Police Chiefs 
Association “We’re Back,” Back to School Public Service Announcement video.  The 
PSA by The Concept Studios of Westport stars First Selectman Jim Marpe, some of 
Connecticut’s Chiefs of Police, members of their respective departments and some of our 
local youth who will be returning to school shortly.  The video coincides with Westport’s 
Back to School Awareness initiative.   
 
We urge our community to allow extra travel time with the start of school approaching. 
Buses will be making frequent stops.  Be alert and watchful for the buses and our 
children.  Obey the school bus laws of CT, which includes slowing down and preparing 
to stop for yellow flashing school bus lights and stopping for red flashing school bus 
lights.  We also ask parents to review proper crossing, boarding and exiting procedures 
with their children.  
 
The Westport Police Department would like to thank The Concept Studio of Westport, 
CT for their assistance with producing such an important message.  The video can be 
found here: https://vimeo.com/230933639/3d3831e5d2 
 
Let’s work together to have a safe back to school season! 
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